
 

Have a voice in your community.  Do you live, work, or own a business in the Taku Campbell area?  We 
would love to meet you and discuss your concerns and help with solutions.  We need your opinion.  
Please contact a member of the steering committee listed above or attend our next meeting. 
 

Taku Campbell Community Council Newsletter 
 

April Meeting Location Changed.   
Due to school activities at Taku 
Elementary, the April meeting has 
been moved to the Dimond Center 
Hotel.   
 
 

A FEW GOOD CITIZENS NEEDED 
The Council President, Don Peacock, 
recently resigned.  Ron Jordan, Vice 
President, has moved in to fill that 
position, however, it’s time again for the 
annual Council election.  Please let any 
current board member know if you are 
interested in serving on the board.   
 

 
 

Regular Monthly Meeting 
 

7:00 p.m., Thursday, April 14, 2005 
Dimond Center Hotel 

 
7:00 p.m. – Legislative Teleconference  
 
7:30 p.m. -- Regular Meeting – Agenda 
 

1. Call to Order – General Business – Ron Jordan, President 
 

2. Assembly Report  
 

3. Public Safety Officer Report 
 
4. Business 

 
a. Ravenna Street Residents re Improvements 
b. Taku Park Dog Park Petition 
c. Request from Wal Mart for Recommendation Regarding New Store near 

Seward Highway 
 

 
 

COUNCIL OFFICERS AND STEERING COMMITTEE 
President                                        Ron Jordan 
345-2755                   akrljordan@hotmail.com 
 

Vice President                                OPEN           
 

Secretary                             Charlotte Calhoun 
277-8399 calhouns@gci.net 

 

Treasurer                                   Jonathan Lack 
441-7086 (cell)               lack@tindall-law.com 
 

 


